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RE: Case No. TO-2000-374

Dear Mr . Roberts:
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cc : Counsel of Record

Mr. Dale Hardy Roberts
Secretary/ChiefRegulatory Law Judge
Missouri Public Service Commission
P. O . Box 360
Jefferson City, MO 65102
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POST OFFICE BOX 360
JEFFERSON CITY, MISSOURI 65102

573-751-3234
573-751-1847 (Fax Number)
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December 27, 1999

Thank you for your attention to this matter .

Sincerely yours,

FILED
DEC 2 7 1999
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ServIOe 80Mm SSion

Enclosed for filing in the above-captioned case are an original and fourteen (14)
conformed copies of STAFF'S RESPONSE TO THE PETITION OF THE NORTH
AMERICAN NUMBERING PLAN ADMINISTRATOR ON BEHALF OF THE
MISSOURI TELECOMMUNICATIONS INDUSTRY.

This filing has been mailed or hand-delivered this date to all counsel of record .
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Julie A. Kardis
Assistant General Counsel
(573) 751-8706
(573) 751-9285 (Fax)

GORDON L. PERSINGER
Acting Executive Director

Director, Research and Public Affairs;
WESS A . HENDERSON

Director, Utility Operations
ROBERTSCHALLENBERG

Director, Utility Services
DONNA M. KOLILIS

Director, Administration
DALE HARDY ROBERTS

Secretary/Chief Regulatory Law Judge
DANA K . JOYCE
General Counsel
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314 and 816 Area Codes .
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STAFF'S RESPONSETO THE PETITION OF THE NORTH AMERICAN NUMBERING PLAN
ADMINISTRATOR ONBEHALF OF THE MISSOURI TELECOMMUNICATIONS INDUSTRY

COMES NOW the Staff of the Missouri Public Service Commission (Staff) and for its

response respectfully states :

1 .

	

On December 17, 1999, the North American Numbering Plan Administrator

Neustar, Inc . (NANPA) filed with the Missouri Public Service Commission (Commission) its

Petition of the North American Numbering Plan Administrator on Behalf of the Missouri

Telecommunications Industry .

2 .

	

In its Petition, NANPA requests the Commission approve the Industry's

recommended relief plans and schedules for the 314 and 816 Numbering Plan Areas (NPA) no

later than March 1, 2000.

3 .

	

While Staff recognizes the anticipated exhaustion dates for the 314 and 816

NPAs, Staff requests, given the press of already scheduled matters, that the Commission allow

Staff until February 11, 2000, to investigate, prepare, and file its recommendation in this matter .

WHEREFORE, the Staff requests that the Commission approve February 11, 2000 as the

date by which Staffs recommendation in this case must be filed .



Certificate of Service

Respectfully submitted,

DANA K. JOYCE
General Counsel

JulieKardidis~
Assistant General Counsel
Missouri Bar No. 44450

Attorney for the Staff of the
Missouri Public Service Commission
P . O . Box 360
Jefferson City, MO 65102
(573) 751-8706 (Telephone)
(573) 751-9285 (Fax)

I hereby certify that copies of the foregoing have been mailed or hand-delivered to all counsel of
record as shown on the attached service list this 27th day ofDecember 1999 .
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Service List for
Case No. TO-2000-374
December 27, 1999

Office of the Public Counsel
P.O . Box 7800
Jefferson City, MO 65102

Cheryl Tritt/Kimberly Wheeler/Lee Adams
Morrison & Foerster, LLP
2000 Pennsylvania Ave ., NW Ste . 5500
Washington, D.C . 20006


